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Exciting DJ, producer and multi-instrumentalist Beau 
has received support from global DJ’s - Annie Mac 
[Hottest Record In The World], Danny Howard [Friday 
Fire], Pete Tong, Jamie Jones, Archie Hamilton, 
Michael Bibi, Disclosure, Claptone, Sam Devine and 
Simon Dunmore.

With a string of quality EP’s on labels such as 
Ministry of Sound, Elrow, SIKR, Solid Grooves and Eton 
Messy, the London based artist found himself releasing 
a solo outing, ‘Stuck On Repeat’ on the incredible 
Axtone Records in May 2022. This in itself is a badge 
only a select few can flaunt, yet somehow the accolades 
don’t stop there. Beau’s sensational single in the 
summer of 2020, ‘Ode to Ibiza’ took the club and radio 
world by storm and was the main reason for the 1.1M 
streams that were clocked on his Spotify artist page 
at the end of that year, spread across a whopping 92 
countries.

As somebody who produces all parts of his tracks, 
(vocals and instruments including) it is hard to see 
what isn’t possible with this talent, who has already 
DJ’d at some of London's most iconic venues: Fabric, 
Printworks and Studio 338.

Having just released on Cr2 with his hot new track 
‘Losing You’, Beau is showing incredible versatility 
in his production style, which integrates Disco, Funk 
and French-touched inspired house. 

The future looks extremely bright for this talented 
artist.
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3 X Pioneer CDJ-2000NXS2 (all linked)

1 X Pioneer DJM-900NXS2 Mixer


2 X High powered monitors (left & right)


TECH RIDER:
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https://www.instagram.com/danielsehnawi/
https://soundcloud.com/beauthedj
https://instagram.com/beauthedj
https://instagram.com/beauthedj
https://instagram.com/beauthedj
https://instagram.com/beauthedj
https://instagram.com/beauthedj
https://open.spotify.com/artist/3vwy5NQXFV797LDXh2NxEG?si=2EVQhBXlTmK9_NI2DMJYAA
https://www.facebook.com/beauthedj
https://www.facebook.com/beauthedj


CONTACT:


General: hello@yuartists.com

Bookings: katie@yuartists.com


Management: claire@yu-mgmnt.com
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